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June 25, 2021 
 
Docket No. P-0831 
 
Ms. Katelyn Lynch-Butcher 
Attorney 
MidAmerican Energy Company 
666 Grand Avenue, Suite 500 
Des Moines, IA 50306-0657 
 
Subject: Second Staff Review Letter Regarding a Petition for Renewal of Pipeline Permit No. 
1180 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lynch-Butcher, 
 
On May 14, 2021, MidAmerican Energy Company (MidAmerican) filed revised exhibits with 
the Iowa Utilities Board (IUB) for the renewal of Pipeline Permit No. 1180 in Docket No.       
P-0831.  
 
On April 15, 2021, IUB staff filed a staff review letter requesting changes regarding 
MidAmerican’s petition for permit renewal for 62.77 miles of 16-inch pipeline in Dubuque, 
Jackson, Clinton, and Scott counties, Iowa within Docket No. P-0831. 
 
IUB staff has reviewed the filing and identified the following questions or deficiencies that 
must be addressed for processing to continue: 
 

1. Exhibit A 
a. Page 7, Line 38:  Please change from “public highway” to “public right-of-way 

for highway” 
2. Exhibit C-1 

a. Segment 18 shows the %SYMS at MAOP to be 45.55%.  The correct value of 
% SYMS appears to be 39.38%.  Reference Segment 12 in Exhibit C-1 as it 
presents the same parameters.  Please verify and correct this value. 
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Please respond within 30 days of the date of this letter with the information required, or 
advise staff when the filings can be anticipated.  Except for Exhibit A, it is not necessary to 
refile the entire corrected petition or exhibit; only the petition and exhibit pages that are 
revised need to be refiled.   
 
Please file any additional questions you may have regarding the IUB staff review letter in the 
IUB’s electronic filing system under this docket number.  
 
Thank you, 
 
/s/ Alek Milewski 
 
Alek Milewski 
Utilities Regulation Engineer 
Safety and Engineering Section 
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